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CAOC President Lee Harris speaks out against forced 

separation of immigrant children from parents 
Calls the current policy “outrageous and un-American” 

 

SACRAMENTO (June 20, 2018) – Consumer Attorneys of California President Lee S. Harris 

has the following comment on the current immigration crisis: 

 

“Some things are just wrong. Our federal government is engaged in a new immigration policy of 

separating children from their parents. Consumer attorneys fight every day to help families heal 

from tragic family losses. Watching our government intentionally inflict this pain on parents and 

children violates the most basic values that we fight to uphold. It is outrageous and un-American. 

We ask all fair-minded legislators to speak out against forced separation of children from their 

parents and to enact legislation to permanently end the program. America deserves no less.” 

 

Consumer Attorneys of California is a professional organization of plaintiffs’ attorneys 

representing consumers seeking accountability against wrongdoers in cases involving personal 

injury, product liability, environmental degradation and other causes. 
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